
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, SW., Room 7A—321

Washington, D.C. 20554

January 04, 2010

Attn: Sonnenschein, et al. (D. Siddall)
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation
P.O. Box:

1301 K Street, NW, Ste. 600E Mail Stop:
Washington, DC 20005

DISMISSED—WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Sonnenschein, et al. (D. Siddall),

This refers to application, File No. 0039—EX—TC—2009, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The

application was withdrawn at applicant‘s request and re—filed as 001 5—EX—AU—2009.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 9912

Sincerely,

Janfi,}g\s R. Burtle
Chiet* =a
Experimental Licensing Branch

 




